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CITY OF TORONTO  

BY-LAW No. 908-2010  

To amend City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 925, Permit Parking, 
regarding Armadale Avenue and Weatherell Street.  

The Etobicoke York Community Council HEREBY ENACTS as follows:  

1. Municipal Code Chapter 925, Permit Parking, is amended as follows:  

A. By deleting from Schedule A (Permit Parking), the following in alphabetical order by 
street name:  

(From 
Column 1) 

(From 
Column 2) 

(From 
Column 3) 

(From 
Column 4) 

(From 
Column 5)      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Odd From a point 
86.9 metres north of 
Bloor Street West to 
Colbeck Street 

All times, except no 
parking 16th day to the 
last day of each month, 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive, and no 
stopping 7:00 a.m. to 
9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
to 6:00 p.m., Mon. to 
Fri. 

12:01 a.m. to 
7:00 a.m.      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Even From a point 
87 metres north of 
Bloor Street West to 
Colbeck Street 

All times, except no 
parking first day to the 
15th day of each month, 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive, and no 
parking Dec. 1 of one 
year to Mar. 31 of the 
next following year, 
inclusive, and no 
stopping 7:00 a.m. to 
9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 
to 6:00 p.m., Mon. to 
Fri. from Bloor Street 
West to a point 
69 metres north of it 

12:01 a.m. to 
7:00 a.m. 
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(From 
Column 1) 

(From 
Column 2) 

(From 
Column 3) 

(From 
Column 4) 

(From 
Column 5)      

Weatherell 
Street 

Odd From Armadale 
Avenue to Jane Street 

All times, except no 
parking 8:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., Mon. to Fri. 

12:01 a.m. to 
7:00 a.m.      

Weatherell 
Street 

Even From Armadale 
Avenue to Jane Street 

All times 12:01 a.m. to 
7:00 a.m.  

B. By inserting in Schedule A (Permit Parking), the following in alphabetical order by street 
name:  

(In 
Column 1) 

(In 
Column 2) 

(In 
Column 3) 

(In 
Column 4) 

(In 
Column 5)      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Odd From a point 
86.9 metres north of 
Bloor Street West to 
Weatherell Street 

All times, except no 
parking from the 
16th day to the last day 
of each month, from 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Odd From Nelles Avenue 
to Colbeck Street 

All times, except no 
parking from the 
16th day to the last day 
of each month, from 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Even Weatherell Street to 
Nelles Avenue 

All times, except no 
parking from the 
16th day to the last day 
of each month, from 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Even From a point 
70 metres north of 
Bloor Street West to 
Weatherell Street 

All times, except no 
parking from the first 
day to the 15th day of 
each month, from Apr. 1 
to Nov. 30, inclusive, 
and no parking anytime 
from Dec. 1 of one year 
to Mar. 31 of the next 
following year, inclusive

 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m. 
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(In 
Column 1) 

(In 
Column 2) 

(In 
Column 3) 

(In 
Column 4) 

(In 
Column 5)      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Even From Nelles Avenue 
to Colbeck Street 

All times, except no 
parking from the first 
day to the 15th day of 
each month, from Apr. 1 
to Nov. 30, inclusive, 
and no parking anytime 
from Dec. 1 of one year 
to Mar. 31 of the next 
following year, inclusive

 
12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Armadale 
Avenue 

Even From Weatherell 
Street to Nelles 
Avenue 

All times, except no 
parking first day to the 
15th day of each month, 
Apr. 1 to Nov. 30, 
inclusive, and no 
parking Dec. 1 of one 
year to Mar. 31 of the 
next following year, 
inclusive 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Weatherell 
Street 

Even From Armadale 
Avenue to Jane Street 

All times 12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.      

Weatherell 
Street 

Odd From Armadale 
Avenue to Jane Street 

All times, except no 
parking 8:30 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m., Mon. to Fri. 

12:01 a.m. to 
10:00 a.m.  

ENACTED AND PASSED this 17th day of August, A.D. 2010.  

FRANCES NUNZIATA, ULLI S. WATKISS        
                                  Chair City Clerk  

(Corporate Seal)   


